VETERAN'S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE

Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on September 23, 2024 at Wallingford Town Hall, Room 209. Chairman Ruth Palmer called the meeting to order at 1900. There were 7 members and 1 guest present.

This is the beginning of planning for Veterans Day.

George Messier invited Bev Sniegowski (Vets Coffee Hour @ Senior Center) to be guest speaker, and she accepted. He also distributed copies of Military Code of Conduct for review and to potentially be part of program; Ed Zolkiewicz will try to fit it.

Discussion held regarding MC; George and Secretary both volunteered and will work it out.

George mentioned that a Choate student wants to somehow be involved; discussion. It was decided perhaps they could help with flags in cemeteries for Memorial Day.

Ed will ask Lisa Zolkiewicz-Ives to do National Anthem.

New Business – George said Veterans Office is moving to Room 220; Bob Avino said that Mike Kudrick and Ray Rivera are no longer going to be involved with this committee. Short discussion held regarding new membership.

Next meeting is October 7, 2024 at 1900.

Meeting adjourned at 1940 after a moment of silence for departed members.

Respectfully submitted,

Elise M. Gallup Secretary

RECEIVED FOR RECORD -

AND RECEIVED BY

TOWN CLERK